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Kindness Club 
 
Clothing Drive - Collection and Sort 
 
The KPMS Kindness Club has been running a clothing drive for the last two weeks.  From April 27th 
to May 11th, clothing has been collected for newborn to youth XL to benefit the charity Cradles to 
Crayons.  This organization ensures that school aged children have everything they need to be 
successful in school.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has donated! 
 
There will be  a total count of the clothing collected by Wednesday afternoon to report at a later date! 
 
 
 
 


